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Club Anniversaries 

No Anniversaries this week. 

Weekly Wake-up 
Newsletter Date: 

January 10th, 2024 

Club Birthdays 

Jan 16     Mike Holyk 

Link to Daybreak Calendar…daybreakrotary.ca/events/  

Sunshine Ladies reminder... A reminder...If any members know of another member who is 

ill or who has had a death in the family, please let our Sunshine Ladies, Sher or Donna 

know, so that they can send out a card on behalf of the club. Thank you.  

Please send content and photos for the Weekly Wake-up to robbmowbray(AT)telus.net 

Club Duties 
If you are unable to fulfill your duty,  

PLEASE FIND A REPLACEMENT,  

then let the meeting chair know.  

 
January 10th, 2024  
Front Door Greeters:  
Dave Perry & Hayley Poirier 
Front-of-House: 
Denise Larson 
Tech Set-up & Run 
TBA 
Inspiration:  
Cathy Manson  
Introductions:  
Daryl Knievel 
Rotary Minute:  
Zel Hopson 
50/50:   
Jodi Rogers 
Sgt at Arms 
Doug Ozeroff  

 

January 17th, 2024 

Front Door Greeters:  
Rick Stirling & Doug Ozeroff  
Front-of-House: 
Denise Larson  
Tech Set-up & Run 
TBA  
Inspiration:  

Karin Mattern  
Introductions:  
Doug Lum  
Rotary Minute: 
Daryl Knievel  
50/50:   
Jodi Rogers  
Sgt at Arms 
Duane Seibel 

 

January 24th , 2024  
Front Door Greeters:  
Jodi Rogers & Duane Seibel  
Front-of-House: 
Denise Larson 
Tech Set-up & Run 
TBA  
Inspiration:  
Rod Mont  
Introductions:  
Zel Hopson  
Rotary Minute: 
Anna Jones  
50/50:   
Bill Brendon  
Sgt at Arms 
Scott Manson  

ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 

In Person Meetings Taking Place!!!… 

In-person meetings are now at Nanaimo Golf Course AND breakfast will be served!  

 

Coldest Night of the Year!… 

Ev encourages members to sign up for 

The Coldest Night of the Year, which takes 

Place February 24th. For more info, see the link 

In the Meeting Notes on the next page… 
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Meeting Notes: 

Rod Mont 

Upcoming Programs 

Jan 10th – Gerald Halabura, Literacy Central 

Jan 17th – Rotary Information Meeting 

Jan 24th  – Trevor Kempner, Crossroads Crisis Centre 

https://www.daybreakrotary.ca/events/


Meeting Notes – January 3rd, 2024 by Rod Mont, photos by Cathy Manson 

President Dave opened the meeting with a land acknowledgement, Rod M. led us in O 
Canada, and San provided the inspiration.  

Doug O. led the introduction of guests. Visiting us today were honourary member Brian 
Kirkhope, Gordon and Joyce Graham, and Linden and Maureen Shaw.  

For his Rotary Moment, Ken shared what would you do if given 86,400 Big Ones. These 
are not dollars however but the number of seconds in a day and what we do with them 
defines us. 

Gordon Graham gave us an update on the Peace International School 
in Rwanda. He thanked Daybreak for our support over the years and 
singled out Ken Hammer and Doug Pearson for being instrumental in 
encouraging Joyce and him. The official grand opening for the school 
will be in February of this year. 

Nelson presented Mike Garvie with a Paul 
Harris Fellowship. Congrats Mike! 

Bill advised that the next poker tournament 
will be held on February 4th. He is having a 
committee meeting this Friday at 5 PM at the 
Nanaimo Golf Club and invited everyone who is 
interested to come to the meeting. The committee 
is looking for volunteers to be on the committee, 
for sponsors, and to choose a recipient for the 
funds raised. Contact Bill if interested. 

Evelyn reminded us of the Coldest Night of the Year walk happening on 
February 24th. The five local Rotary clubs will join forces. More details can 
be found at  

https://secure.e2rm.com/registrant/TeamFundraisingPage.aspx?teamID=1006543&langP
ref=en-CA. 

Denise L. introduced our guest speaker Linden Shaw. Linden writes 
memoirs for people and he stated that there is no such thing as an 
ordinary life and that we all have stories to tell. Linden's website is 
at extraordinarymemoirs.ca and he is looking for people to be interviewed 
for his project about giving advice to young people. 

Zel was in charge of the 50/50 which was 
won by Ken.  

We finished with happy bucks collected by 
Doug O. and the Four Way Test. 

District Governor 2020-2021: 

Greg Horn 

RI President 2020-2021: 

Holger Knaack 

  

 Make-ups 

To ensure that your make-up 

information is properly recorded, 

send any info on extra meetings 

attended, extra committee work, 

service projects, online work, etc. 

to Denise Davidson.  

  

~~~~~~~ 

Four Way Test 

1. Is it the TRUTH? 

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3. Will it build GOODWILL and 

BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all 

concerned? 
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Rotary Contacts 
Club President: 

Dave Thompson  

Past President: 

Graham Calder  

Vice President: 

Rod Mont 

Club Secretary: 

Bonnie Murrell 

Club Treasurer: 

Anna Jones 

Club President Elect: 

Daryl Knievel 

  

International Services Director: 

Duane Seibel 

Public Image & Community 

Services Director: 

Jodi Rogers 

Youth Services Director: 

Terry Gwilliam 

Club Services Director: 

Denise Davidson 

Member Services Director: 

Dave Perry 

 

Bulletin Editor: 

Robb Mowbray 

  

Assistant Governor Area 4: 

Ken Hammer 

District Governor 2023-2024: 

Caleb Summerfelt 

RI President 2023-2024: 

Gordon McInally 

  

 Make-ups 
To ensure that your make-up 

information is properly recorded, 

send any info on extra meetings 

attended, extra committee work, 

service projects, online work, etc. 

to Denise Davidson.  

  

~~~~~~~ 

Four Way Test 

1. Is it the TRUTH? 

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3. Will it build GOODWILL and 

BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all 

concerned? 
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